
Assalamu’alaykum
Dear Reception 
Parents/carers, 

English   

Week 8: 

1.03.2021-5.03.2021 

We will be learning 
about Talk for 
Writing. 



Monday 1st March 2021

Assalamu’alaykum Dear Parents/carers

Thank you for taking the time to support your child with their learning.

Talk for writing activities are designed to inspire and support your child to

develop skills and confidence in speaking, reading and writing.

Through the world of Mavis the Magical cat, your child is invited to explore

engaging, fun and purposeful activities. In this powerpoint, you will see a

different type of learning activity for each day:

• Read story together

• Talk together

• Rhyme Time

• Ladybird Words

• Read poem together

ENJOY!!
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https://youtu.be/j16ywxD-g6g

You can also listen to the story
of Mavis the magical cat here:

https://youtu.be/j16ywxD-g6g


MONDAY 1ST MARCH 2021

• Talk to your child about the characters in the story: 

• You could chat about: 

• Colour/size

• What they look like

• What they were wearing

• What it feels like

• Does the child like them

• Have they seen one before

https://youtu.be/j16ywxD-g6g

https://youtu.be/j16ywxD-g6g


Tuesday 2nd March 2021



Wednesday 3rd March 2021

Rhymes are an important part of early learning. Keep the

learning fun-chant together, sing together, do the actions 

together and clap the rhythm together. 



Thursday 4th March 2021



Friday 5th March 2021



Stay safe, and we are super-excited to welcome you back to school on Monday 8th march 2021

Assalamu’alaykum WW from Miss Ruksana & Miss Abeita.


